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Ryan Howser

From: Rita Ellis <wahineh20@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 4:41 PM
To: Ryan Howser
Cc: Ellis Rita
Subject: Monument Housing

[You don't often get email from wahineh20@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer 
Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 
 
Dear Mr. Howser, 
  I’m writing to you at this time to voice my concern about the 52 units that are being proposed on Deer 
Creek Road in Monument, Colorado. I am concerned because of the amount of growth in this area (and 
in a circumference of 4 miles) growth is happening at a breakneck speed, I don’t believe there is much 
concern for water conservation, land ,animal welfare or traffic impact.   This is a major major mistake and 
should not be built.    Sincerely,  R Ellis. 
                     A Monument resident 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


